
 

PSA pays tribute to dedicated members 
 

The PSA in 2020 commemorated 100 years of service to public-sector employees. This significant 

achievement can proudly be ascribed to the valued support of hundreds of thousands of loyal 

members who entrusted the protection and promotion of their workplace rights and interests to the 

Union of Choice. 

 

In recognition of members' support, the PSA is issuing personalised certificates of recognition to all 

members with more than ten years of uninterrupted PSA membership on 1 January 2020. Members 

with more than 20 years of uninterrupted PSA membership will receive a framed personalised 

certificate. 

 

The certificates are currently being distributed by PSA Provincial Offices. Members in the mentioned 

categories are requested to contact their nearest PSA Provincial Offices to make arrangements to 

receive their certificates with due consideration of COVID-19 protocols. 

 

The PSA would like to thanks all members for their continued support and confidence in the PSA as 

custodian of their workplace rights and interests. 
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